An
Bord Memorandum

Pleanala Inspector’s Report Ref.
ABP-313424-22

To: Brid Maxwell

From: Una Crosse, Assistant Director of Planning.
Re: Report Ref. ABP-318295-23.

Date: 24t September, 2024.
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Brid

Since your report was discharged on 28 June 2024, it has been brought to the
Boards attention that a third party appeal received was sent to an agent who no
longer represented the applicant and the applicant was not in a position to respond
to the grounds of appeal. The appeal was circulated to the applicant and a response
has been received (dated 12 September 2024).

You are therefore requested to prepare an addendum report on this case at your

earliest convenience which addresses the submission received.
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